
ADDRESS    I     45   Knighton   Road,   Hamilton,   3216  

PHONE    I    (07)   856   5399  

FAX   /   ANSWERPHONE    I    (07)   856   5393  

WEBSITE    I    www.kns.ac.nz  

PRINCIPAL    I    Stuart   Armistead     M.Ed.   (Educational   Leadership),   B.Ed.,   Dip.T.  
 

 
Friday   6th   March 

 
Dear   Parents   and   Caregivers,   
 
This   term   we   are   learning   about    Getting   Along  
and   we   want   to   celebrate   the   many   cultures   at  
Knighton   School.    We   would   like   to   invite   you  
to   come   to   school   and   share   something   about  
your   culture   and   country   with   the   other  
children   in   our   class.  
 
This   could   be   for   around   10   or   15   minutes,   to  
show   some   special   clothing   or   objects,   how   to   say   hello,   teach   a   game   or   share  
some   music   or   pictures.  
 

● On    Tuesday   10th   March   9.15 am    the   whole   school   is   joining   together   for  
a   parade   of   the   countries   represented   in   our   school   and   we   would   like   to  
invite   children   (and   families)   to   dress   in   their   traditional   clothing   to   take  
part   in   this.  

● Following   this   we   will   have   a   shared   lunch   in   our   classroom   with   food  
from   the   various   cultures   of   our   classroom.   

 
Please   email   or   ClassDojo   me   to   arrange   a   suitable   time   and   day   if   you   would   like  
to   come   to   visit   or   if   you   would   like   to   take   part   in   the   parade.  
 
We   are   looking   forward   to   your   participation   in   our   learning.  
 
Miss   Lynch  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


